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Because of JPA members’ generosity, the Scholarship Foundation continues to be able to distribute over 
$22,000 in awards annually to the following universities and colleges offering academic programs leading 

to careers in the juice products industry: 
 

 
  

California State Polytechnic University  
Pomona, CA 

JPA Scholarship (2 awards) 

California State University 
Fresno, CA 

JPA Scholarship (2 awards) 

Cornell University 
Ithaca, NY 

JPA Scholarship 
 
 

Florida Southern College 
Lakeland, FL 

Peace River Citrus – JPA Scholarship 
 

University of Florida 
Gainesville, FL 

JPA Scholarship (2 awards) 
Brown Intl. Corp. – JPA Scholarship 

Michigan State University 
East Lansing, MI 
JPA Scholarship 

 
 
 

University of Maryland 
College Park, MD 

 JPA Scholarship  

         Oregon State University 
      Corvallis, OR 

       JPA Scholarship 
 

 

 

Please help support the Foundation! 
Enclosed is our contribution to the JPA Scholarship Foundation. 

         
Company Donor: __________________________________  

 
Or 

 
Individual Donor: __________________________________ 

 
 

Contribution: $____________ Check Number: ___________ 
  

Mail to: Juice Products Association  
Attn: JPA Scholarship Foundation 

529 14th Street NW, Suite 1280 
Washington, DC 20045 

USA 
 

The Juice Products Association Scholarship Foundation (JPASF) was founded in 1993 as a 501(c)3 tax-exempt organization for the 

purpose of awarding scholarships to upper-class undergraduate or graduate students at select universities completing degrees related to 

food science, nutrition, or packaging, with an emphasis on disciplines related to the juice and fruit industries. It is the JPASF Board’s 

goal to have 100% of members contribute to this scholarship, no matter the amount. JPA members may also hold a named scholarship; 

please contact JPA staff if you are interested. 

 
All contributions are tax-deductible, charitable donations and are used to fund the Foundation’s scholarships. Thank you! 
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